
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

That meets at 701 South Wilbur, Sayre, PA 18840  
(570) 886-1838  

Arthur Barry, Evangelist- (607) 280-1732 
August 12, 2018 

 

    WELCOME! 

Sunday Bible Class- 9:30 a.m. 

    Worship- 10:30 a.m. 

Tuesday  Ladies Bible Study- 10:00 a.m. 

Wednesday Bible Study-6:30 p.m. 

     
 
 

All the churches of Christ greet you  
 
 
 
 
 

Today’s Sermon: A New Beginning 
Sermons are recorded and are available for listening on 
the church website. 
Bulletins are archived on the website.  

valleycitieschurchofchrist.org 
aicoc.org (Antioch Initiative) 

Find us on Facebook 
www.facebook.com/valleycitiescoc 

 
Scripture: 2 Corinthians 5:17 

THANK YOU! 
 
To all those who traveled hours to get here and spent days 
knocking doors and then thrilled us with an amazing VBS…. 

THANK YOU! 
You are truly HEROES OF THE BIBLE. 
If you spend time getting to know the Bible account of life on 
Earth, then you are familiar with the heroes that are named in the 
Bible. If you share your knowledge and understanding with others, 
and encourage them to study the Bible, then you are now a hero 
of the Bible. Your name may not be written in there, but you are a 
part of the saving work of God in this world; you are a real-life 
character in God’s story. You are one of…. 
 

 

http://www.facebook.com/valleycitiescoc


     
 ANNOUNCEMENTS / UPCOMING EVENTS… 
 

➢ Ladies Class: Out for the summer! Watch this space! We will 
resume NEXT MONTH.  

➢ Wednesday Evening Bible Class: August 8th at 7pm. We are 
studying the book of Judges.    

➢ 5th Sunday Singing: September 30th at Endwell. 4:30pm 

 
 

Next Potluck: September 16th.  
 
 
 
 

•  

Thank you for all the help with building cleanup, cookie 
baking and background work in the kitchen and otherwise 
during VBS!  

•  

Thank you to our brethren from Kittanning and Camp Hill 
for another awesome VBS! You truly show your love to us 
in Christ! 

  
 

Potluck barbecue today following worship to 
cap off the VBS. Please plan to stay after and 
join in the fellowship with us. 

                                             
Sam’s mother, sister in law, Katherine, and niece, 
Esther, are here visiting from Nigeria! Please introduce 
yourself and get to know Sam’s family. 

 

 

PRAYERS… 
 
 
 

• We pray that our effort at the Vacation Bible School produces 
fruit and Bible studies. Let’s all invite our friends and 
neighbors to study the Bible and attend worship. 

 
• Pray for Andrea Lentz – lung cancer. 
 
• Pray for Lori Kashorek – lung cancer, recovery from 

brain tumor. 
 
• Pray for Sandy and Arthur’s neighbor, Erin Beiber who 

has metastatic breast cancer. 
 
• Patty and Ruthie’s cousin Cathy’s husband Bruce has 

kidney cancer. 
 
• Pray that Dave and Lynne Laton’s daughter Natalie will 

be able to recover from her cancer (lymphoma). She had a 
particularly hard time with chemo this last time. 

 
• Pray for our nation’s healing and repentance. 
  
• Pray for Ted as he will be having cataract surgery in the near 

future, and he will be getting hearing aids that are very 
costly. He is thankful that the VA will be offering to pay for 
them. 

• Dara Reynolds has been going through some hard times the last 
few weeks. Prayers for her. 

 
• Pray for our Sunday morning and Wednesday evening Bible 

class attendance and participation. 
 

• We pray that all our helpers for VBS have safe trips home. 
 
 

If you have any prayers or news that you would like included in the 
bulletin, please contact Sandy at barncat7237@gmail.com or text or 
call (607) 261-0911. 

mailto:barncat7237@gmail.com

